
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Please find below an invitation to an online webinar that we are facilitating for parents and carers on 
Tuesday 19th October 2021, led by the organisation It Happens. You may recognise the name, as they 
featured as part of our drop-down day last term when they worked with many of our students. The following 
workshop provides a platform for parents and carers to ask important questions regarding Relationships, Sex 
and Health Education (RSHE) and to consider important steps that can be taken by all to educate and 
empower our young people in making the right decisions regarding healthy relationships.  
  
Parent Consultation on Relationships & Sex Education element of RSHE Guidelines  

It Happens will focus on the new statutory guidance for teaching about relationships and sex. The session 

will look at potential protective factors and where to get reliable, evidence-based information, and help if 

needed. 

• Contextualising RSHE  

• Looking at current UK data on sex and relationships 

• Introduction to statutory RSHE 

• Positive and protective RSHE 

• The challenges 

• Q&A and signposting 
 

FORMAT: Webinar 
TIME: 7.00–8.00pm  
 
To make this session as useful as possible, please can you complete the following survey. The more 

information you give to It Happens – and the more questions you ask – the more relevant they can make the 

presentation. It is completely anonymous so your responses will not be linked with your identity at all. The 

overall results will be shared with the school so that we can get a snapshot of parent feelings around this 

important topic: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Lymm_Parents_Oct21 The survey will need to be completed by no later 

than Friday 15th October.   

The link to the webinar is: 

https://lymmhigh-org-uk.zoom.us/j/94304290489?pwd=K2hlNkY1cGUzc2Z1Wjllc2VGandDQT09  

Meeting ID: 943 0429 0489 

Passcode: 078013 

 

The webinar is designed to be interactive and this will require parents to have a second device (phone, tablet 

or laptop) so that they can vote, poll and ask anonymous questions. Due to the nature of the webinar, we 

will not be recording and sharing the evening and so attendance to the event is essential.  

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact ttaylor@lymmhigh.org.uk  

Kind regards, 

Miss T. Taylor 
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